BOROUGH OF JERSEY SHORE
COUNCIL MEETING
June 14, 2021
7:00 p.m.

Members Present: Scott Bierly (via phone), Paul Garrett, Kenneth Scheesley (via phone),
Barbara Schmouder, Dennis Thompson, Michael Zellers

Absent: Janet Barnhart, Sean Simcox

Others Present: Cody Hoover, Borough Manager; Abbey Welker, Mayor, Shawn Hummer,
Sergeant, TVRPD

The June 14, 2021 regular Council Meeting could not be held due to a quorum not being
present in Council Chambers.

SEDA-COG: At 7:11 p.m., Kristin McLaughlin opened the first public hearing for the FFY
2021 CDBG funding. Mrs. Mclaughlin stated the Borough should be receiving an

estimated allocation of $97,210 in FFY 2021 CDBG funds. Mrs. McLaughlin asked Council
to recommend projects for these funds.

Mrs. McLaughlin recommending allocating the FFY 2021 CDBG funds to curb cuts and
stated project selection would need to be made at the August Council meeting.

Mrs. McLaughlin closed the first public hearing at 7:38 p.m.

*LAqfﬁ__————
CodyL. Hoover, Borough Manager




